
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION 

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 

 

TOWN OF NEW CANAAN 

  

APPLICATION FOR CERTIFICATE OF 

AFFORDABLE HOUSING COMPLETION 

(aka: a Moratorium) 

 

 

Due to the recent “Cyber-event” on Friday, July 19, 2024, the Department of Housing 

is extending the 30-day public comment period by one day, to Friday, July 26, 2024. 

 

DOH will accept electronic input/comment on the completed application at 

CT.HOUSING.PLANS@ct.gov. DOH will not act as intermediary but shall take into 

consideration all input and comments received.  A copy of the completed application, 

along with all comments received will be available for viewing electronically at the 

Department of Housing website (www.ct.gov/doh) or at the Connecticut Department 

of Housing by appointment.  For information please e-mail Laura Watson, Economic 

and Community Development Agent, at laura.watson@ct.gov. 
 

 

 

 

Seila Mosquera-Bruno 

Commissioner 

Ned Lamont 

Governor 


